
The Spring Welcome Party 
 for   International  Students

皆さんの参加をお待ちしております！

Invitation for International Students
You are cordially invited to the Welcome Party for International 
Students for Spring 2014. There will be free snacks and drinks. 
We hope this will be a good opportunity for you to meet with 
international people among KCUA community including 
students, faculties and staff.

Inquiry: Kyomu Gakusei  Shienshits
 (Student Support Office)

Date：April  16th (wed) 17:30-19:00 
 at Daigaku Kaikan Koryu shitsu.

春 の 留 学 生
ウェルカム・パーティー !!


